



Mrs P Kettory Headteacher

Tuesday 16 July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

This afternoon your child met their new class teacher, spending an hour with them learning about the topics they will be covering in the next academic year and the high expectations we have.

It gives me great pleasure to inform you which class teachers will be leading each class next year.

Your Child's Current Class	Your Child's New Class	New Class Teacher
Name	Name	(Sept 2024 – July 2025)
(Sept 2023 – July 2024)	(Sept 2024 – July 2025)	(

	Nursery: Antigua Class	Ruta Plauskaite
		Year Group Leader

Nursery	R: Egypt	Kirsty Tucker Year Group Leader
Nursery	R: Cameroon	Rejwana Begum
Nursery	R: Morocco	Karolina Zielinska
Nursery	R: Tanzania	Sadia Shah

R: Tanzania	Yr1: England	Mahmoda Begum Year Group Leader
R: Morocco	Yr1: Northern Ireland	Tahmina Choudhury
R: Egypt	Yr1: Scotland	Sharaz Khan
R: Cameroon	Yr1: Wales	Farhana Yasmin/Kalli Gibson











Yr1: Northern Ireland	Yr2: Belgium	Zainab Iqbal Year Group Leader
Yr1: Scotland	Yr2: Italy	Courtney Smith
Yr1: England	Yr2: Poland	Faiza Hassan
Yr1: Wales	Yr2: Spain	Amina Begum

Yr2: class 1	Yr3: Ghana	Sobia Asghar Year Group Leader
Yr2: class 2	Yr3: Namibia	Stephen Lambert
Yr2: class 3	Yr3: South Africa	Navjeet Kaur
Yr2: class 4	Yr3: Zimbabwe	Tasneem Jiva

Yr3: Namibia	Yr4: Bangladesh	Rizwana Qureshi Year Group Leader
Yr3: South Africa	Yr4: China	Javeriah Ahmed
Yr3: Zimbabwe	Yr4: India	Khadeeja Akram
Yr3: Ghana	Yr4: Tibet	Colm Cosgrove

		Toni Hart
		Year Group Leader
Yr4: Bangladesh	Yr5: Australia	Tom Swan
Yr4: Tibet	Yr5: Japan	Iuliana Ionescu
Yr4: China	Yr5: Madagascar	Neghat Khan
Yr4: India	Yr5: New Zealand	Sherin Parvin

Yr5: Madagascar	Yr6: Argentina	Wajiha Ahmed Year Group Leader
Yr5: Japan	Yr6: Brazil	Adele Holmes Tawfik
Yr5: New Zealand	Yr6: Chile	Karla Kaucky
Yr5: Australia	Yr6: Peru	Heather Borgia

Thank you to all parents and carers for the support and encouragement you have given to your child and the school over their time at Brampton Primary School. Please continue helping your child learn and develop over the summer break by reading regularly, practising their multiplication tables and exposing them to new experiences.

Have a lovely summer holiday.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Paven Kettory

Headteacher